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Our local container refund centre at Bethania refuses to accept Yakult and Coles Probiotic drink
containers when it is clearly printed on the containerthat a 10cents refund is available.They also
refuse to accept various types of glass bottles, such as Olive oil bottles. In my opinion, the relevant
Legislation should be amended so that all glass or plastic containers should be accepted.



